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EXCITING NEWS 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you know, we were recently 
awarded a Nature Education Grant to 
‘make grey spaces green’ and to 
increase wildlife, such as birds and 
insects, on our site. The children are 
very excited by this project and have 
had lots of great ideas which have 
shaped our plan for the space. 
 
We are now ready to start work on 
the creation of a community 
allotment, to the front of our building, 
where we can grow fruit and 
vegetables together. We would really 
like parents/ carers to come in and 
work with your child/ren and our 
team to achieve this.  
 
Our first session to prepare the space 
and begin planting will be on: 

 
Wednesday 5th March 
from 9.30am - 10.30am. 

 

Please come along and 
join us. 

 
 

 


